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57.           Oppose Monisha  Parker

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing this letter to express my deep concern regarding the contract with 
MV Transportation Company. I urge you not to sign the contract with them 
due to their recent actions that have negatively impacted the employees of 
LADOT.

As you may be aware, MV Transportation has been in the news for allowing 
the employees of LADOT to go on strike. These employees were fighting for 
fair wages and better working conditions. However, instead of working 
towards a resolution, MV Transportation has chosen to ignore the demands of 
these hardworking individuals.

If the contract with MV Transportation is signed, it will only result in the 
employees of LADOT not getting fair wages and being treated unfairly by their 
employer. This is not just a matter of monetary compensation, but also a 
question of basic human rights and dignity for these employees.

I strongly believe that as the Board of Supervisors, it is your responsibility to 
ensure that the rights of the employees are protected. By signing the contract 
with MV Transportation, you will be condoning their actions and neglecting 
the well-being of the employees of LADOT.

I urge you to reconsider your decision and not sign the contract with MV 
Transportation. Instead, I request that you take necessary measures to 
ensure that the employees of LADOT are treated fairly and their demands are 
met.

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter.

Sincerely,
Monisha Parker

Item Total 1

Grand Total 1

As of: 4/6/2024 8:34:31 AM



 




